
We are glad to have you back. We have been thoughtfully 
planning for our reopening based on guidelines from  
the CDC and Seattle King County Public Health. Here are 
some new procedures to follow during your visit.

Timed Ticketing Required
Ticketing is timed to limit 
capacity. Some galleries  
are closed; some have  
capacity limits.

No Backpacks Or Large Bags
The coat check is closed. 
Backpacks, large bags or  
items bigger than 11” x 15” are  
not allowed.

Mask Required
All staff and visitors must wear 
masks. Need a mask? Available 
for a $2 donation to SAM. 

Social Distancing Required
Please pay attention to physical 
distance between you and other 
visitors and staff; keep your  
group together and six feet 
away from others.

WELCOME TO SAM

Enhanced Cleaning
Top-tier technologies and 
products used in cleaning  
all high touch and high traffic 
areas. Note that we have 
also removed interactive  
touch screens and shared 
materials in the galleries.  
Hand sanitizer stations are 
located throughout the 
museum. Please use them!

Online Map Available
Access online at  
visitsam.org/map or  
scan this code:

  

Seattle Art Museum has implemented measures to reduce the spread of 
COVID-19, but we cannot guarantee there will be zero risk of exposure. By visiting 
you acknowledge the inherent risk of entering public spaces during the  
pandemic, and agree you are accepting the risk of exposure.


